
As part of our commitment to the Baltimore area, we are expanding our services 
with two new facilities in Harford and Anne Arundel counties.

North Arundel Medical Center  
(replacing the Severna Park Medical Center) 

Opening spring/summer 2017

7670 Quarterfield Road
Glen Burnie, MD 21061

Services: Allergy shots, internal medicine,  
laboratory, obstetrics/gynecology, pediatrics, 
pharmacy, radiology, and vision services  
(ophthalmology, optometry, and optical)

Medical Center  
in Harford County  
Opening spring 2017

3400 Box Hill Corporate Center Drive
Suites 100 and 200
Abingdon, MD 21009

Services: Allergy shots, family practice  
(including adult medicine, pediatrics, and obstetrics/gynecology), 
laboratory, pharmacy, radiology, and several specialties
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